
 

 

 

 
 

Bowden – Brompton Mixed Use 

(Residential and Commercial)  

Development Plan Amendment (DPA) 

(Privately Funded) 

 
Area Affected Map 

The City of Charles Sturt proposes changes to the Charles Sturt Council Development Plan.  These changes are 

proposed through the Bowden – Brompton (Residential and Commercial) Development Plan Amendment (DPA). 

 

The focus of the DPA is the existing Urban Employment Zone in Bowden – Brompton (see map below).  The DPA 

proposes to include this area within the Urban Core Zone to facilitate higher density residential and mixed use 

development. 

 

DPA enquiries 

For further information please contact: 

John Tagliaferri, Senior Policy Planner  

Ph: (08) 8408 1827 (Monday to Thursday) 

Email:  jtagliaferri@charlessturt.sa.gov.au 
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